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 UAC,

 I hope everyone is well, and had an opportunity during quarantine to unwind and

maybe create some new art. I’ve missed you all and am very excited to see you at

our next general membership meeting scheduled for June 16th at 6:30.

Please feel free to wear a mask if you prefer, but they are not required. The

Gallery will Re-open Wednesday June 17th. Hours of operation are Monday-Friday

10-3, and Saturday 10-2. If you would like to volunteer or have your work

displayed in the Gallery please contact Pete, or Stephanie for more

information. A big thank you to Joe Bortsky who volunteered to do our next

window display! I know it will look great. 

 

My Goal for this meeting will be to get back on track for 2020 as best as we are

able. I thank everyone for being patient and flexible during these uncertain

times. I have been meeting through Skype with some of our committees as well as

having our first in person Gallery meeting last week that was a success. Let us

stay positive and look ahead to the good things to come for the art and artist

of the UAC.  

 

 I appreciate all of you for helping our club grow and serve the community.  If you ever

need anything please call (me) Stephanie at 724-880-9044   

Meetings held at     
Located at 86 West Main Street, Uniontown PA 15401
General Membership Meeting CANCELED FOR MAY

President's Report

                   
Meeting Agenda

Welcome  gues t  and  any  new  member s  show  o f  hands  to  any  new  member s  o r

v i s i t o r s

Read ing  and  approva l  o f  the  minutes    

Sto re  Repor t  -Pete  Pasqua  

Commi t tee  Repor t  -  Je s s i ca  Lo tman

 



New Business:
Summit Inn Show dates discuses

Final Notice for Dues sent out for 2020 

Fundraiser ideas needed see Jessica with information 

Online sales potential discuss 

Special By-Laws meeting scheduled for June 30th 5pm/ Mail in votes 

WMBS Radio talk show volunteers

Guest Speakers - Volunteers see Jessica 

Volunteers still needed for window displays in 2020/Thank you to everyone active in the window displays for 2020 

Reminder to report to Jessica if you are teaching a class/ chairing an event/ or need to check the UAC calendar.  

 

 

 

Help needed with July/ Aug Summit Show 2020

If anyone is interested in teaching a class please let us know. We will provide a class syllabus to be completed

prior to class approval.

Pete and Stephanie Continue work on Grants (ALL GRANTS APPLICATIONS ARE SUSPENDED AT THIS TIME)

Help still needed with Capital Campaign 

Reminder :The BOD has voted to Raise the Dues to $32 a year starting November 1st 2019

Solo Artist Exposition space available (WE WILL CONTINUE TO TAKE APPLICATIONS ON LINE FOR INTERESTED

ARTIST DATES TBA)

Mural Project update form a committee (POSTPONED)

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Old Business:

Looking Forward:
Solo Artist Exhibition Spaces Available for 2020 

Class opportunities  

Help needed for the Antique Appraisal Fall 2020 

Summit Inn Dates Discuses October 17th-18th

 

 

 

Reminders:
Listen for the UAC on WMBS each month.

First Tuesday of each month Store Meeting 4:30

Please share all events on Facebook to help boost our internet presence.

Please take flyers for all events 

Solo Artist Exhibition Spaces Available for 2020 apply online 

Check our website for all daily information www.uniontownartclub.org

Want to get involved call Stephanie at 724-880-9044, we want you!!! 

 

 



Elected Officers: 

President:  Stephanie McClain

Vice President:  Jessica Lotman

Treasurer:  Pete Pasqua

Recording Secretary:  Karen Zueger

Corresponding Secretary:  Carolyn Show

 

Elected Directors:

Angel Boyle

Barb Creighton 

MaryAnn Hovanic 

Shy Carter
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